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The High Commission of India presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Regional Integration & International Trade of the Republic of Mauritius and has the

honour to convey the following:

The ‘ICCR World Sanskrit Award’ was instituted in 2015 to recognize Eminent
Sanskrit scholars who have made significant contribution to the study /teaching/research in

Sanskrit language and literature.

The award would include USD 20,000, a Citation and a Gold plated Medallion. In case

itis awarded to more than one person the amount will be shared. The award shall be given
ataspecial ceremony in New Delhi. The awardees will receive return business class air ticket

and a week’s full local hospitality, including domestic travel and stay in India.

The Ministry is requested to nominate eminent Sanskrit scholars from Mauritius. The
proforma which is to be filled in case of each nominee is enclosed. The bio-data/CV and
photograph also has to be enclosed with the proforma. The nominations may be sent in

original by 30 January 2020.

The High Commission of India avails itself this opportunity to renew to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration & International Trade, Government of Republic of

Mauritius, the assurance of our highest consideration.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration & International Trade,
Government of Mauritius

Copy to:

1. Ministry of Education and Human Resources, Tertiary Education
&Scientific Research, Government of Mauritius
2. Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage, Government of Mauritius
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6" Floor, L.I.C. Building, President John Kennedy Street, P.O. Box 162, Port Louis
Tel: (230)208 3775/6 Fax: (230)208 6859
Email: coined@intnet.mu hciadm@intnet.mu
Website: www.indiahighcom-mauritius.org



